
LATE MATERIAL (APPLICATIONS FOR DETERMINATION) 
 
PLANNING COMMITTEE: 1ST AUGUST 2017 
 
ITEM  5 – 133 BRISTOL ROAD – 17/00196/COU 

ADDITIONAL REPRESENTATIONS 
One further representation has been received raising the following issues:  
Increase in noise; 
Increase in on street parking. Parking is already very difficult for residents; 
Increase in traffic; 
Proposal would have a major impact on an already very overcrowded and narrow 
street. 
 
The Drainage Officer has provided a final response confirming that he has no further 
comment on the application.  
 
These issues have already been covered in the Committee Report. No change is 
proposed to the Officer recommendation.  
 


